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RE	-	Tips	for	Parents	–	Great	British	Bunting	

Dear parents and families,
On	Friday	8	May	2020	Britain	will	be	commemorating	the	75th	anniversary	of	VE	Day	when	the	guns	fell	silent	at	the	
end	of	war	in	Europe.	

Due	to	the	coronavirus	restrictions	most	VE	Day	75	events	and	street	parties	have	had	to	be	cancelled	or	postponed	
but	we	still	want	you	to	be	able	to	mark	the	occasion,	share	your	pride	in	our	country	and	honour	the	men	and	women	
of	WW2.	

You	can	make	your	own	special	VE	Day	75	‘Great	British	Bunting’	to	display	in	your	window	at	home.	

Here	are	all	the	instructions	you	need	to	get	started	using	any	paper,	cereal	boxes,	string,	ribbon,	sweet	wrappers,	felt	
pens,	poster	paint	you	have	or	whatever	you	can	find.	

You	can	decorate	your	bunting	with	pictures	of	whatever	inspires	you,	whether	it’s	those	who	fought	on	the	frontline	or	
worked	hard	on	the	Homefront,	or	whether	it’s	a	celebration	of	enduring	peace	or	your	own	personal	hero.	

Hang	your	bunting	with	pride	over	the	weekend	of	Friday	8	May	-	Sunday	10	May	and	make	sure	you	share	your	pictures	
with	us	and	on	social	media	using	the	hashtags	#GreatBritishBunting,	#VEDay75	and	#BBCMakeaDifference.	

https://www.bbc.co.uk/programmes/articles/4TrqYDyf4PMdLypxzyTwGDg/great-british-bunting

Best	wishes,		

Miss	Cotchin	
Head	teacher	
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